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Super Lawyers Quotes Nancy Sher Cohen on
Reviewing Insurance Policies for COVID-19-Related
Claims

March 20, 2020

Nancy Sher Cohen was interviewed by Super Lawyers about the increased need for insurance lawyers to
review policies and advise businesses in the midst of the coronavirus pandemic. In "Business, Interrupted,”
Nancy discusses the main business and industry issues related to COVID-19 claims.
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